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Dear Friends,

The most important news from Washington this week is actually about
next week. Today, I was informed that we’ll be voting next week on the
Cut, Cap and Balance Act of 2011. This important bill, which I plan to
support, would cut total spending by $111 billion in FY 2012, cap total
federal spending for the next 10 years and includes a Balanced Budget
Amendment for the US Constitution. It represents a critical step forward
in returning our nation to fiscal health, and I’ll work to keep you
informed as we debate it on Tuesday.

This week, as the negotiations on an increase of the debt ceiling
continued between Congressional leaders and the President, the
House passed the Energy, Water, and Related Agencies
Appropriations bill for fiscal year 2012. I was proud to support this, as it
cut spending back to Fiscal Year 2006 levels, cutting wasteful
programs while maintaining responsible funding levels for important
programs.

If you haven’t already, be sure to like my Facebook page, follow me on
Twitter, or check out my YouTube page to stay informed on everything
I’m doing on your behalf in Washington and in Illinois.

As always, it is truly an honor to serve you in Washington. Please
contact me at 630.232.7104 or 202.225.2976 if I can be of assistance,
or if you’d like to share your thoughts on the issues before Congress.

In service,

Randy Hultgren
Member of Congress

 

Video of the Week

Hultgren Discusses the Dismal June Unemployment Numbers

 

Hultgren: Government Has No Business Picking Bulbs

  

E-mail Updates

Yes, please periodically
send me e-mail updates.*

*By subscribing to my
e-mail updates, you are

authorizing me to send regular
e-mail updates from my office

to your e-mail account.

Share on Facebook

Share on LinkedIn

Share on Tw itter

Tell a Friend

E-mail:

E-mail:

E-mail:

Subscribe View Past Mailings RSS submit submit

Congressman Randy Hultgren : The Hultgren Huddle - July 15, 2011 10/15/2014

http://hultgren.congressnewsletter.net/common/mailings/index.cfm?id=19 1 / 2

http://hultgren.congressnewsletter.net/mail/index.cfm
http://hultgren.congressnewsletter.net/common/mailings/index.cfm
http://hultgren.congressnewsletter.net/common/mailings/index.cfm?rss
http://hultgren.house.gov/
http://hultgren.house.gov/
http://hultgren.house.gov/index.cfm?sectionid=2
http://hultgren.house.gov/index.cfm?sectionid=4
http://hultgren.house.gov/index.cfm?sectionid=6
http://hultgren.house.gov/index.cfm?sectionid=7
http://hultgren.house.gov/index.cfm?sectionid=3
http://www.facebook.com/rephultgren
http://www.twitter.com/rephultgren
http://www.youtube.com/rephultgren
http://youtu.be/mOxoJOIx8Cg
http://twitter.com/rephultgren
http://www.facebook.com/RepHultgren
http://www.youtube.com/user/rephultgren
http://hultgren.congressnewsletter.net/mail/util.cfm?mailaction=share&snid=1&id=19
http://hultgren.congressnewsletter.net/mail/util.cfm?mailaction=share&snid=5&id=19
http://hultgren.congressnewsletter.net/mail/util.cfm?mailaction=share&snid=2&id=19


In the News

Hultgren statement on June unemployment report

AUL Report Urges Planned Parenthood Investigation
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